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October 17, 1984

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

By now you should have received a letter sent out by Ron White, my
Assistant Commissioner, informing you of the newly proposed pesticide
regulations.

Because this is an important issue facing the Mexican-American
community, I want to ask you to help us out by reviewing it.

We've worked real hard on these regulations and we would like for you
to let us know if you are in support of our actions.

If you have any questions, please call my Special Assistant, Nora
Linares, at (512) 475-6346. I look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

SA&,AJim Fig%tower
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